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TRANSNET HAS A ‘ZERO GIFTS’ POLICY. NO EMPLOYEE IS ALLOWED TO ACCEPT GIFTS, FAVOURS OR BENEFITS 
 

14 June 2024 

 

Att: All Stakeholders 

 

RE: UPDATE ON ROAD WORKS IN BAYHEAD/ SOUTH COAST ROAD 

 

The purpose of this communication is to advise all relevant Stakeholders of the following activities 

which are planned for Bayhead/South Coast Intersection: 

 

1. The road users are notified of a partial road closure at the Bayhead/ South Coast Road 

intersection. On Monday, 17 June 2024, the intersection will be closed from 7:00am to 5:00am 

on the 18 June 2024 for milling out existing asphalt.  Traffic to the Maydon Wharf precinct will 

be diverted through Rick Turner Road via Umbilo road and Sydney Road. The road will be 

open to traffic in the morning of the 18th June 2024. 

 

2. The intersection will be closed again on the 21st June 2024 from 17:00 and be open to traffic 

on the 23rd June 2024 at 5:00am for laying of asphalt. Traffic to Maydon Wharf precinct will 

be diverted through Rick Turner Road via Umbilo road and Sydney Road. 

 
It must be noted that one lane in and one lane out to Bayhead Road will be open at a time on the 

intersection during construction.  

 
Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes and obey road signage in order to minimise 

congestion. 
 

Should there be any changes to the above, TNPA will communicate accordingly. 

 
 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

____________________ 

Qamisa Tukani 

Senior Operations Manager 

Maydon Wharf 

Date: 09 June 2024



 

 

 


